


The purpose of this policy is to ensure the timely notification and processing of faculty and
staff separations from employment. Supervisors are responsible for immediately notifying
Human Resources (HR) concerning the separation of faculty and staff. Notification must
occur no later than one workday upon the hiring supervisor’s receipt of this information.
The employee is responsible for providing written notification to include an explanation
for the resignation and must state the effective date of separation, which is the last day
the employee will work. 
If an employee wishes to rescind the separation notice, the employee shall send a written
request to withdraw the separation notification to the hiring supervisor and HR. The hiring
supervisor shall forward the request to withdraw to the hiring supervisor's vice president.
The vice president
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Who are you?

Adding a photo to your directory and
Microsoft 365 profile is a great way to help
your colleagues recognize and connect with
you. A photo adds a personal touch and
makes it easier for others to put a face to a
name, fostering a sense of familiarity and
trust. It enhances communication,
promotes team spirit, and makes
collaboration smoother and more effective.
By sharing your photo, you're taking a step
toward building stronger professional
relationships and a more cohesive work
environment.

To update your directory profile photo, visit
www.odu.edu/directory. In the top right box
labeled “Faculty/Staff Directory Info,” click
on “Monarch Profile Manager.” Use your
MIDAS ID to log in and update your profile.
Once logged in, click the pencil and paper
icon to edit your picture. Email
hrdept@odu.edu with questions. 

CUPA-HR Membership 

We are excited to announce that ODU has
an institutional membership with CUPA-HR,
the College and University Professional
Association for Human Resources. CUPA-HR
is a national organization that provides
valuable resources, networking
opportunities, and professional
development for HR professionals in higher
education.

If you're interested in taking advantage of
these benefits and becoming a member,
please email hrdept@odu.edu. We’ll be
happy to get you signed up!

Explore what CUPA-HR has to offer and join
us in advancing our HR practices at ODU.

For more information about CUPA-HR, click
here: www.cupahr.org
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